
Help needed in the Library… 
Thank you to Pam Obratil and Ida Giancola for all that they do!  They, along 
with their fearless leader, they create the master pieces on the bulletin 
boards.  •  Mrs. Murry is looking for assistance in the library, please use the 
link to sign up to help:  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/
5080b4aaca92fa1fa7-library   •  Thank you to all the parents who donated 
items and time for Fifth Grade Immigration Day.   •  Thanks to those who 
came to the PTO meeting this morning.  A healthy discussion was had by all 
as well as some tasty snacks.  The revised bylaws will be adopted.  Check 
them out on our website.

PTO Meeting  
Thanks to all who 

came to the 
meeting today.  See 
website for updates. 

Library Help 
Needed 

Check out the sign 
up genius to help 
out in the Library. 

Immigration Day 
Congratulations to 
all 5th graders on 

becoming US 
citizens and 

surviving Ellis 
Island.

VOLUNTEER OF THE 
MONTH 

Thank you Pam Obratil 
and Ida Giancola for all 

that you do!
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ST. PATTY’S DAY 

Here’s hoping you have 
a fun and safe St. 

Patrick’s Day tomorrow.

2
RECYCLE MARKERS 
Please recycle your 

unwanted markers at 
school.  We collect 

them in the art room.
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